
From: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul)
To: "samirAbumayyaleh@gmail.com"; "hamadeh08@gmail.com"
Cc: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: 1880 Old Hudson Road appeal
Date: Wednesday, August 4, 2021 10:14:00 AM
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My apologies, I forgot to include in my original email that you should also submit a proposed
temporary parking plan, including surfacing any areas used for parking, by close of business August
10 at the latest.  That can be emailed to me (or dropped off/send with  your appeal).
 
Thanks,
Joanna
 
 
 

From: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul) 
Sent: Wednesday, August 4, 2021 10:09 AM
To: 'samirAbumayyaleh@gmail.com' <samirAbumayyaleh@gmail.com>; 'hamadeh08@gmail.com'
<hamadeh08@gmail.com>
Cc: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: 1880 Old Hudson Road appeal
 
Good morning,
 
I’m reaching out to confirm that yesterday at the Legislative Hearing Ms. Moermond laid the matter
over to August 17, 2021 for further discussion (via telephone). Per your conversation, Ms.
Moermond would like you to appeal the attached correction notice. I have attached the
application for appeal form as well. There is a $25 fee which can be paid via check or cash.  This
document can be mailed ASAP, emailed to me (and payment mailed ASAP), or appeal and payment
can be dropped in person in our office at 15 W Kellogg Boulevard, Room 310 Monday through Friday
between 9 am and 3 pm.
 
Please note I will have our hearing coordinator confirm the time as that date approaches, as
technically there will be two different appeals and I don’t know if they can be coordinated to
occur together.
 
Thank you, please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Joanna
 
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
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